
 

Recently Deceased:   

 

Margaret Donnelly  

Teresa Harte 

     

    

   
     

Please note: 

During these unprecedented times, our churches are closed for public worship. 

However, our three churches remain open for solitary prayer only. 

Webcam services are available from Church of the Assumption, Tullyallen via mcnmedia.tv 

Mass Schedule for Week Beginning 24th May 2020 

Mass will be celebrated in  Church of the Assumption, Tullyallen via Parish webcam at the following times:  

 

Sunday 24th             11.00am  Rose Woods also Brigid Donaghy 

Monday 25th  8.00pm  Sean Mc Bride 

Tuesday 26th  10.00am Jean Mc Donald also Annie Tohall 

Wednesday 27th 10.00am  

Thursday 28th  10.00am Hugh Doran 

Friday 29th   10.00am Rachel Mulgrew 

Saturday 30th  10.00am  

Sunday 31st   11.00am Dec’d Members of Mc Donald Family (Goland) 

    
Our Parish Office is closed, however telephone calls & emails will still be dealt with and                                   
Anniversary Masses and Special Intentions can still be booked in the usual way. 

Act of Spiritual Communion 

My Jesus, 

I believe that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. 

I love you above all things, and I desire to receive you into my soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, 

come at least spiritually into my heart. 

I embrace you as if you were already there and unite myself wholly to you. 

Never permit me to be separated from you. 

Amen. 

  Killeeshil Parish  
  Fr Pat Hannigan PP        Tel: 028 8776 1211 
  65 Tullyallen Road        Email: killeeshilparish@yahoo.co.uk 
  Dungannon         Website: www.parishofkilleeshil.com 
  BT70 3AF         Webcam: mcnmedia.tv 

Priests in Pastoral Area                                                                                                                                                                                           

Ballygawley:                                                     

 Fr Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 028 8556 7096                                                                                                                                                          

Aghaloo & Carnteel:                                          

Fr. Cathal Deveney    Tel: 028 8555 7212 

Fr. Dermot Mc Caul  Tel:  028 3756 8288 

Beragh:                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Msgr Colum Curry Tel: 028 8075 8206                                                                                                                                                                    

Fr P.J. Mc Crory      Tel: 028 8075 8344 

Parish Envelopes:                                                          

Many people have been asking about their 

Parish Envelope and how best to make a 

contribution towards the  parish.  We are in 

extremely challenging times at the                        

moment, but for those who wish to, or can 

make a contribution, you can put your                    

envelopes in the POST box beside  the door 

of the Parochial House any day between             

2-6pm or you can arrange to set up a 

Standing Order. 

Masses in Pastoral Area via Webcam 

Ballygawley 

Saturday 7.00pm   

Beragh 

Sunday  11.30am 

www.mcnmedia.tv 

Aghaloo 

Mass via Facebook 

 

Donate Online 

We now have an online facility to assist anyone who 

may wish to support our parish at this time.                

To access this facility visit 

www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate                          

“Donate to our Parish” button.                                                      

A step by step guide is provided.                               

Thank you to those who have already made use of 

our online donation facility. 

 Thank You 

A very sincere word of thanks and appreciation 

to all those who made their parish contributions             

during the week. In these challenging times 

your support and solidarity means a great deal.              

The amount lodged was:                                                           

Weekly - £1,865.00.   Trocaire - £810.00                                                                              

 



Killeeshil Community Centre 

Killeeshil Community Centre Committee have been overwhelmed by the generosity of the 

people in our community who are supporting the ongoing manufacture of scrubs and PPE               

equipment.  To date 127 sets of scrubs, 53 scrub tops, 424 scrub bags and 135 masks have 

been distributed to help support our health care workers.  In addition 50 sets of donated                  

pyjamas/ladies nightdresses have been sent to Loane House.  We wish to thank everyone 

for their generosity. 

Pope Francis’ Prayer for Protection from Coronavirus 
O Mary, you shine continuously on our journey as a sign of salvation and hope. 
We entrust ourselves to you, Health of the Sick. 
At the foot of the Cross you participated in Jesus’ pain, 
with steadfast faith. 
You, Salvation of the People, know what we need. 
We are certain that you will provide, so that, 
as you did at Cana of Galilee, 
joy and feasting might return after this moment of trial. 
Help us, Mother of Divine Love, 
to conform ourselves to the Father’s will 
and to do what Jesus tells us: 
He who took our sufferings upon Himself, and bore our sorrows to bring us, 
through the Cross, to the joy of the Resurrection. Amen. 
 
We seek refuge under your protection, O Holy Mother of God. 
Do not despise our pleas – we who are put to the test – and deliver us from every danger, O 
glorious and blessed Virgin. 

 
Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock 
 
The Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock will be celebrated on Pentecost Sunday , 31st May.  
This year due to COVID-19 virus, the Pilgrimage will be celebrated online from Knock Shrine, 
beginning at 2.30pm with recitation of the Rosary followed by a video greeting from               
Archbishop Eamon Martin at 2.55pm and the celebration of the Pilgrimage Mass at 3.00pm.  
To help prepare for our Pilgrimage, an online Novena will be broadcast daily at 12.00 noon on 
the Diocesan website (www.armagharchdiocese.org) from nine different shrines and grottos of 
Our Lady in the Archdiocese.   
On Wednesday 27th May (5th day) the Novena will be broadcast from Our Lady’s Grotto in 
Ackinduff at 12.00 noon. 
 

 Blessing of Graves 
 
Due to the COVID-19 restrictions we will be unable to gather in the graveyard 

for the Blessing of Graves.   

Fr Hannigan will bless graves on the dates decided earlier this year.   

Ackinduff graves will be blessed on  Saturday 6th June.  You will be able to view 

this on the Parish Facebook page that weekend. 

Graves will be blessed in Aughnagar on Sunday 21st June and in Tullyallen on 

Sunday 28th June.  These also will be available on the Parish Facebook page on 

those weekends. 
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